
September 28, 2016 
 
"For a transcript of this message, please visit the Lafayette webpage at lpps.info. 
 
Good evening Lafayette parents. This is Mr. Currier.  Please remember that our PTA 
fundraiser and big ticket raffle are both going through next Tuesday. Ticket stubs should 
be returned with money, and all unused tickets should also be returned to the office by 
that date. More tickets are available if you would like more to sell! 
Our carnival is next Tuesday beginning at 5:30.  We hope to see you there!" 
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